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Parent Pay  

As you all know, all of our communication 

has now moved over to ParentPay. This 

platform will be used for all emails, 

newsletters, trip bookings, Early Morning Club bookings, 

payments, consents, afterschool club bookings, fundraising 

events, ordering hot school meals and trip day packed 

lunches.  

There are still 42 parents who have not activated their 

accounts so sadly they will not be kept up to date with 

school information and what is going on in school. 

Emails can still be sent to the office via the 

‘Communication tab’ with any queries including reporting 

daily absences which will be picked up daily .  

Please refrain from using our old system ParentMail and 

sending any emails via Outlook. ParentMail has now been 

closed down and will not be looked at. Thank you.  

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

23rd June: Summer Fair - 3.30pm - 5pm. 

28th June: Messy Church after school. (This is a change to 

the original date) 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

5th July: National Year 6 Transition day to secondary school 

11th & 12th July: Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

4th September: First day of School. 

18th October: Flu Vaccine day. 

23rd - 27th October: Half Term.  

14th December: Last day of Term. 

15th December: INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 

2nd January 2024: Back to School - Spring term starts. 

Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production:  

Peter Pan 

Tickets will be on sale for our summer 

production of Peter Pan from Monday 

19th June.  

 

The performances are:  

Tuesday the 11th July at 2pm & 6pm,  

Wednesday the 12th July at 6pm.  

Tickets will be available to buy on ParentPay. 

TICKET PRICES:  £1.00 per ticket   

Optional 50p for a programme. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to fire regulations, we are limited on 

the numbers of people we can have in the hall so there is 

a maximum of 4 tickets per family (not 4 per 

performance) across the three performances.  

If you would like to go on the waiting list for extra tickets, 

please let Ms Camp know in the school office. 

(Sorry but no entry will be allowed without a ticket).  
 

No pre-school children are allowed to attend the main 

performances and so there is an opportunity to bring any 

pre-school aged children to a free relaxed performance on 

Monday 10th July at 2pm.  

If you would like to attend this performance please 

contact Ms Camp on 01243 822056. This is so that we 

know the numbers for chairs – you do not need a ticket 

for this performance.  
 

For the evening performances, all of the children in Years 

4, 5 and 6 are expected to return to school in the 

evening. They should return at 5.30pm (not before) to get 

ready for the performance.  

The children and staff have been working very hard on 

this and we can’t wait to share it with you.  


